
 

 

 

 
From:  Allison Reilly, National Representative, CUPE 
  Chief Electoral Officer 
 
To:  Local 503 Membership 
 
Subject: 2017 Nomination Report, Local 503 Elections 
 
Date:  April 3, 2017 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The Election Committee comprised of myself, (CUPE National Representative/Chief Electoral Officer), 
Suzanne Lessard-Wynes (Ottawa Community Housing), Jean Broughton (Ottawa Public Library) and 
André Tremblay (City of Ottawa) received nominations March 29, 2017 through March 31, 2017, during 
business hours, 9:00 a.m-4:00 p.m., at 1505 Carling Ave., Ottawa. 
 
There will be no election. 
 
The following candidates have been acclaimed in the following positions: 
 
President:      Brian Madden 

Vice President:     James Watson 

Secretary Treasurer:     Carrie Lynn Poole Cotnam 

Recording Secretary:     Joan Keith 

35 hours salary City of Ottawa:   Drew Carmichael, Barb Brannen, Dan Huff 

40/42 hour salary City of Ottawa:   Adam Cotsman, Brian Moloughney 

40 hour wage City of Ottawa:    J.C. Frechette, Wil Kelly, Guy Bernard 

37.5 hour salary City of Ottawa:   Ana Bettencourt-DaSilva 

Champlain Community Care Access Centre:  Heather Duff 

Humane Society:     Wayne Chevrier 

Part time Recreation and Culture:   Patrick Huff 

Ottawa Community Housing:    James Elias 

Ottawa Public Library:     Pierre Péan 

Trustees:      Daniel Huether, Joanne Madsen, Chad Dashnay 
 
 
 
 



No nominations were received for the following positions therefore the positions remain vacant: 
 
Other than Full-Time City of Ottawa 

C.O.S.F. Pension      

 
 
I wish to thank the members of the Elections Committee for their diligence and thorough work. 
 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Allison Reilly 
National Representative 
CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES 
 
AR/mw*cope491 
 
cc: B. Madden, J. Watson, C. Poole-Cotnam, J Dombroskie 
 
 


